

Malden, Massachusetts

Date: December 21, 2022

Paper # 526 of 2022

Below is a true attest copy of same:

Order: That the Council will nominate and vote on Council President for the 2023 calendar year

Councillor Barbara Murphy was voted unanimously as 2023 Council President

Sponsored by Craig Spadafora

Paper # 526 of 2022, of which the above is a true copy

Passed, by the City Council, by nine (9) yea and zero (0) nay votes, the City Council consisting of eleven members at their December 20, 2022 meeting.

Attest:

City Clerk

Council Rresident Craig Spadafora